Report about the students exchange 19.05 – 25.05
The exchange program was very interesting and fun. I think it’s sad that the Spanish students can’t speak English well. That’s the reason why I only communicate with the Swedish. From the Swedish I remember Matte and Sandra, they were friendly and nice and it’s cool to see that they like Berlin so much that they want to come back here in august. I offered to show them some more of Berlin.
I found it was sad that none of the student could come to my practical placement. But on Thursday and Friday we were together almost all of the time. I liked to talk to them in English. On Thursday the Swedish and Spanish students made a presentation of there countries. Sometimes it was hard to understand but I tried. On Friday we met at Gesundbrunnen at 11 o’clock and we went to a bunker called “Berlin Underground”.
It was interesting to see that because I never saw this before. 

After that Melanie, Paloma and I showed 2 of the Swedish guys Berlin sights. We showed them the World Clock, the TV-Tower, the Red City Hall, the street Unter den Linden, the Brandenburg Gate and the Neptune Fountain. At this evening we had the farewell party because the Swedish had to get there flight. It was a pity that they had to go so early. 

At the beginning of the exchange program I don’t liked it very much. But now it’s like I fear the end. It would be great if the exchange program continues because I want to stay in contact with the students.
Leonie
